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   Food sharing and safety protocols 
 

 
Dear parents, 

 

We are writing to bring your attention to an important matter concerning the well-being of our students. 

To ensure the health and safety of all children, we kindly request parents to refrain from sending 

chocolates, chips, or any other edible items to school as part of their child's birthday celebration or any 

other occasion. This precautionary measure is in place to prevent potential allergies and other health-

related issues that may arise due to the consumption of certain foods. 

Furthermore, please be reminded that students are prohibited from consuming and sharing food items 

while on school buses. This policy is crucial to maintaining a clean and safe transportation environment for 

all students. Eating in buses can pose hygiene concerns and potential allergies, and there is also the risk of 

students choking on food while in transit. 

While we understand the joy of celebrating special occasions, we encourage parents to allow their children 

to enjoy these treats personally without distributing them to other children in school. This consideration 

ensures the safety of all students in school, particularly those with specific dietary needs or allergies. 

Your understanding and cooperation in adhering to these guidelines are crucial to creating a healthy and 

inclusive atmosphere within our school community. Your support plays a pivotal role in fostering a positive 

and safe learning environment for all our students. 

We appreciate your continued partnership in prioritizing the well-being of our students. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

 
Warm regards, 

 
Asha Alexander                                      آشا ألكسندر 
Principal                                                  مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  

 

 

 

 


